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21 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

Before School Childcare 
 
We are writing to you regarding before school childcare as we have received a formal ‘right to 
request that the school considers establishing wraparound childcare’ which is outlined in the DfE 
guidance document. 
 
There is no capacity within the staffing structure for the school to provide this service, however, 
depending on the level of need by the parent body, we will investigate the viability of an external 
organisation providing this care on the school premises. 
 
The first step in this process is to invite you to complete a survey to gauge the interest of the 
parent body.  The survey will be sent to all parents / guardians.  If we receive sufficient interest, 
we will take the second step of researching suitable providers.  If we are successful in sourcing a 
provider, the third step would be for them to invite parents / guardians to take up their offer and 
agree a start date for their service at our school. 
 
We will feedback to parents / guardians after the survey to confirm if we are moving to the 
second step.  If appropriate, we will feedback again once providers have been investigated.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this process please email me at 
Chairofgov@chestnutlane.bucks.sch.uk.  I hope to be able to respond to individual questions but 
if necessary, I will collate the queries and write a general response which I will send out via the 
school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Christine Plimsaul 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 
Chestnut Lane School 
 

Our School Values: Respect, Kindness, Resilience, Independence & Responsibility 
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